
March 7, 2015

RE: Letter of Support for Squannacook River Rail Trail

To Whom it May Concern:

I am the owner and operator of Evans on the Common, a local family owned business in 
Townsend Massachusetts. We are a 35 year old retailer of footwear, clothing, and 
outdoor goods.

Having the rail trail in town will help our business as it promotes activities that use our 
products. The Squannacook River Rail Trail project will also be a great asset to the 
people of Townsend as well. It will provide a safe and family friendly recreational outlet
as well as a way to experience beautiful areas along the Squannacook River .

Much needed bicycle and pedestrian access to North Middlesex Regional High School 
will also be beneficial for the community. The Rail Trail will allow members outside of 
our community to experience he beautiful historical Townsend Massachusetts and 
support local businesses like ours.

Sincerely,

Matthew Evans

EVANS On The Common

Townsend Massachusetts


